# TAC OVERVIEW: MEETING 1

BETSY O'HARA

**SEPTEMEB 9, 2021** 

## GLOWS FOR THE BEGINNING OF SCHOOL

- Students and faculty are excited to be back in school.
- Staff are supporting each other and helping out when needed.
- Great turn out for Open House.
- Enjoying the new staff in the building.
- School buildings are spotless and look great.

### GROWS TO LOOK AT

- Improving math scores across the district.
- Student absences (non-Covid related).
- Substitutes are greatly needed in our county.
- Need to continue to remind students the importance of school and school expectations.
- PBIS implemented and followed.

## MAIN TOPIC

#### **SUBSTITUTES:**

- Making a marketing video for the public to bring more substitutes to our county.
- Putting an important message announcement on our webpage about substitutes being needed.
- Creating a flyer to put out in the community highlighting the requirements for being a substitute.

"The beginning is the most important part of the work" ~Pluto